
 
 
 
 
 

August, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome Tiny Tigers!  My Name is Miss Katie and I will be your child’s 
teacher for the 2018-2019 school year.  I know you all will have a fun, 
educational, and overall fantastic experience.  We have so many wonderful 
things planned and a lot of ideas to share with your children.  We will do 
everything to ensure a successful year of preschool! 

 The first few weeks of school will be dedicated to making your child feel 
safe and comfortable in our classroom.  We will spend time getting to know 
each other and learn about our classroom routine.  Throughout the school 
year we will follow B.E.S.T. Learning Center’s theme calendar, which our 
projects and activities are based on.  The children will be introduced to the 
letters of the alphabet and numbers 1-10.   We will also learn about shapes and 
colors. Throughout the day the children will be immersed in an environment 
that will help develop their social skills as well as gross/fine motor skills.   

Please provide your child with 1 morning snack, lunch and 1 afternoon 
snack.  This includes utensils if needed, and enough drinks to last throughout 
the day.  Please label snacks and lunch with your child’s first and last name 
and supply an ice pack in his/her lunch box. 

I am looking forward to meeting you and your child at our “Meet the 
Teacher” orientation.  I have attached a supply list.  If possible, please bring 
supplies to the orientation with all items labeled with your child’s full name.  I 
will provide monthly newsletters for you throughout the year to keep you up 
to date with our classroom activities and events.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, you can contact me at kwlmt42@gmail.com or by calling the office 
at B.E.S.T. Learning Center at (631) 864-4064, and I will return your call as soon 
as possible.    Enjoy the rest of the summer!!   
  

Sincerely,         
Miss Katie 
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Tiny Tigers Supply List 

  

• 2 Bottles of Elmers Glue 

• 1 Crayola watercolor set (8 color set)     
• 24 pack of Crayola crayons (no twistables) 
• 5 glue sticks 

• 1 pack of Crayola Markers 

• 1 can of Play-doh 

• 1 plastic shoebox (approx. 13x7x4 fits in our cubbies) 
• 1 smock (an over-sized shirt works best) 
• 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 packages of wipes 

• 1 family picture and 1 individual picture (labeled with child’s full name on 
back of photos) 

• 1 - plastic two pocket folder (please no paper folders) 
• Complete extra change of clothes to be kept in school  
• Diapers/pull-ups 

• Any ointments or powders used during diapering 

• Backpack large enough to hold child’s belongings (please no mini 
backpacks) 

• Please send in $15.00 to cover the cost of a 3-ring binder to be used for 
your child’s yearbook and classroom supplies that I will purchase.   

Please label everything with your child’s First and Last name. 

  

  

  
  
  
 


